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School Website: https://stlawrence.k12.sd.us                                Brenda.Anderson@k12.sd.us 

Dates to Remember Things To Know
April 16 Preschool to Victory Farms
April 25 6th to Bonanza State Park
April 26 St. Lawrence School Gala
April 29 Preschool to Fonder Farm
April 30 Early Release at 1:20
May 1 Spring Concert at 1:30 & 5:30
 NO OST
May 7 Kindergarten to Triple Dip and 

VQ Sound Park
May 8 5th Grade Band Concert 10:00 am
May 9 4th to De Smet/5th to Sioux Falls
May 10 6th to Sioux Falls
 5th DARE Graduation after Mass
 

Kremer Scholarship
Kremer applications can be picked up in the 
school office or can be emailed to you.  These 
are due on May 1 and require you to submit 
the first 2 pages of your 2023 taxes.  These will 
only be seen by Mrs. Anderson and will be 
forwarded to the Kremer Foundation for 
approval. This is an income-based grant.

SDPE
Go to https://sdpartnersinedu.org/ to see if 
you would qualify for the South Dakota 
Partners in Education Scholarship.  LIFE will 
reimburse any fees to apply.

Open Positions

CMA Gala Did you know?

St. Lawrence School has openings for a faith-filled kindergarten and a half-time upper 
elementary/middle school Science and Math teacher for the 24-25 school year. If you are 

interested in applying or know of someone who is, please contact Brenda Anderson at 
Brenda.Anderson@k12.sd.us or visit www.stlawrence.k12.sd.us to fill out an application.  

Please spread the word!

St. Lawrence School Country Music Awards Gala is Friday, 
April 26 starting at 5:30 pm.  It’s a fun-filled night to 
celebrate our outstanding school!  If you haven’t attended in 
the past, I encourage you to do so.  Tickets can be 
purchased in the school office.

We will again have the 32Auctions website up and running 
for our silent auction.  It will go live on Friday, April 19 at 
8:00 am.  This is a remarkable way to support our school and 
have numerous items to bid on.  Make sure to spread the 
word when you get the link!  It will be emailed out right 
before we go live.

There is a dress code in the 
handbook for St. Lawrence 
that is on our website.  If 
you haven’t done so, please 
check it out.
   -shorts May 1 and after
    (Modest shorts, please!)
   -no holes in pants
   -crop shirts need a shirt 
    underneath so we aren’t
    showing skin when arms
    go up.  

mailto:Brenda.Anderson@k12.sd.us
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Weekend Mass
It has been brought to my attention that we have several St. Lawrence students 
who are leaving Mass on the weekends to go to the bathroom or get a drink.  We 
strive to teach our students the importance of participating in the full hour of 
Mass and we know they are capable of doing so each Friday.  They are so engaged 
in the Mass when they are with their classes and we would love to see that carry 
over to the weekend Masses with your family.  As the first teachers of your 
children, please consider having your child use the restroom before Mass so they 
are not a distraction to others during the celebration. 

The Hall of Fame
The Hall of Fame Board is open for business in the school office.  Parents of 
preschool-6th grade students have the opportunity to “buy their child” from The 
Hall of Fame Board with the chance to win a year of FREE TUITION!!  Each 
student costs $20.  We will open it up to the public the week of April 22-26 so 
make sure to get your child before someone else does. ☺

If you have a child who will be graduating, you can always gift your prize to a 
family that will continue here next year.  What a great way to share our faith 
with other St. Lawrence families!  
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